
 

 

 

Friday, October 3, 2020 

 

Dear Judge Villani, 

       On behalf of the Clark County Educational Association I would like to congratulate you on winning 

our endorsement for your race.  After much consideration, CCEA has decided that you are the person 

best suited to lead our community forward in an elected capacity.   

 We will be informing our members as well as the other 18,000 educators of our decision.  We  

hope that you are as proud of our endorsement as we are to give it to you.  We look forward to working 

with you in the future on educational and other issues that affect our children, educators, and our 

community as a whole.   Best of luck on your campaign! 

 

Sincerely and Respectfully, 

Jim Frazee 

CCEA Vice President 

Chair, Government Relations Commettee.   

 

 


